St Mary’s News

3rd February 2023

Spring has not quite sprung but we are getting closer..! As | crossed the Al3 this morning
at around 7.15 to head to school, it was light, bright with beautiful colours in the sky. For
those of us who find this time of year challenging — the dark morning and dark evenings -
lighter days are on the way!

Spotlight on Learning.

This week | have been whizzing into classes watching learning and teaching and saw
some amazing things..

Year 5

In our History lesson, we made our own canopic jars and mummies. In PSHE we were
learning-that our bodies are created by God, so we should take care of them and be
careful about what we consume.




Year 4

Made panpipes using straws to experiment with changing the pitch of a wind instrument.




Reception

Date for your diary:

27 and 28th February — Parents’ Evening — more information will come out to you next
week.

Have a wonderful weekend!
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Mrs V L McBrown
Headteacher

Dear Lord, thank you for this new day and the opportunity to
grow closer to you.

Please guide me as | spend time in your word and in prayer.
Help me to listen to your voice and to follow your will for my life.
Give me the strength to overcome any challenges and the
wisdom to make good decisions.

| pray for your protection and peace over my life and the lives
of my loved ones.

Thank you for your love and grace.

Amen.




